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Use of Digital Images Policy (Photography and Video) 
 
 
At Friern Barnet School we take the issue of child safety very seriously, including the use of digital 
images. To comply with the General Data Protect Regulation Act 2018, we need your permission 
before we can photograph your child and the required approval is obtained as part of the 
enrolment procedure for every student. 
 
In addition, we will sometimes take other photographs and record images of pupils to use within 
school on notice boards, school newsletters and brochures, outside of school by external agencies 
and online on our school website or social media pages. When using photographs and videos in any 
of these ways we will not accompany them with any other personal information about the child. 
 
Photographs taken in and around the school, on school visits, at school performances and sporting 
events provide an excellent opportunity to promote the achievements and celebrate success of our 
students and the school.  
 
With this in mind, we need to seek your consent to take and use images of your child in the ways 
described above. If you change your mind at any time, you can let us know by emailing 
school@friern.barnet.sch.uk. 
 
 
September 2024 
 
 

mailto:school@friern.barnet.sch.uk

